
Agenda for Family Engagement Meeting on 09/10/2024 

1. August Student of the Month certificates are displayed on bulletin board in main hall 
and will be handed out to students with a certificate for a fee personal pizza from 
Peter Piper Pizza when September certificates are displayed. 

2. Cavett Cash Store is open, and students can shop weekly during PLC.  We are 
always accepting donations of toys, household items, jewelry, and games. 

3. Cavett held Open House on August 12, 2024, and thirty-three families attended. 
4. Cavett held its first fundraiser of the year at Peter Piper Pizza with a Welcome Back 

Celebration.  Thirty-five families attended and Cavett made $385.65!  Our next Peter 
Piper event is the very popular Boo Bash on October 21st.  I am awaiting a call back 
right now regarding a date for a fundraising night at Canes on Ajo Way. 

5. If anyone has ideas to share regarding fundraising, please let me know. 
6. First Cafecito is scheduled for September 25th.  
7. The Assistance League of Tucson Operation School Bell has awarded Cavett sixty 

vouchers to Target worth $110 each.  So far, we have helped twenty-nine families 
and stocked our clothing closet at school to support students who are in need.  

8. Mr. Bill Jacobs from Nival Industries stopped by and donated two boxes filled with 
supplies, back packs, Kleenex, and Lysol cleaning wipes to the school.   

9. I have been in contact with the representative of Canes and will advise of a 
fundraiser in September. I will try to schedule with businesses in the area for more 
fundraisers.   


